
Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is planning improvements along State Road (S.R.) A1A 

from north of Pineda Causeway (S.R. 404) to south of Sherry Lee Lane (36th Street). The purpose of the 

project is to repave this segment of S.R. A1A to extend the life of the roadway and improve operations. 

To enhance safety along the corridor, the project plans to add a raised grassed median within the existing 

two-way left turn lane. Other safety enhancements include the installation of guardrail and barrier wall at 

one location between Pineda Beach Park and School Avenue and installation of sidewalk at the southwest 

corner of the Jupiter Street intersection. The project also includes signing and pavement marking 

enhancements,  signalization upgrades, and drainage improvements.  

Contact: 

01-18-2022 

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

CFLRoads.com 

 

S.R. A1A Resurfacing 

from north of Pineda Causeway (S.R. 404)  

to south of Sherry Lee Lane (36th Street) 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 445214-1 

Brevard County 

CFLRoads.com 

 Taleb Shams, P.E. 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5231 
Taleb.Shams@dot.state.fl.us  

Contact: 
Design: Ongoing - completion late 2023 $      774,000 

Right of Way: Within existing -  

Construction: Funded  - early 2024 $  5.6 Million 

*subject to change 

New grassed median 

Proposed road design on S.R. A1A from north of Pineda Causeway to south of School Avenue 

4’ 10’ 10’ 10’ 10’ 4’ 10’ 

Existing asphalt sidewalk 

Project Location 

Pineda Cswy 


